
Atherton Sacred Heart RC Primary School 

 Newsletter w/b 6th November 2017 

Thank you  to Harvey [Y5], Oliver {Y1] and Caleb [Rec] for birthday donations to CAFOD.  Happy birthday guys! 
 

Collective Worship and Religious celebrations 
 

Friday 10th November 9.05am:  Y6 ’Vocations’ 
Friday 17th November 9.05am:   Y5 ’Life Choices’ 

Friday 24th November 9.05am:  Y4 ’Gifts’ 
Saturday 2nd December 6pm:  Y6/Y1 family Mass at St Richard’s Church 

Friday 8th December:  Y3 ‘Visitors’ 
Wednesday 13th December:  Y5 class Rejoice 

Friday 22nd December 9.30am:  Christmas Mass in school 
 

Families and friends are welcome to join us! 
    

 
What’s on this week: 

 
Tuesday 7th November:  Y1  -  Y6 parents evening.   
Please wait in class until sent for to speak with class teachers in hall.  This gives time 
for you to look at all the fantastic work in your child’s books . 
 
Please note that although football club will be on as normal, there will be no indoor 
clubs on offer due to lack of space in school while parents evening is ongoing. 
 
Thursday 9th November:  Performance of ‘Hope’ for KS2 [junior] classes, an anti-
bullying themed production with an emphasis on the dangers of cyber bullying. 
 
Friday 10th November:  Beat Bullying Blue Day 
Non uniform  -  but wear as much blue as possible or clothes with some blue in….even 
if just a pair of blue socks!  
 
Coming soon…. 
 
Friday 17th November:   Bags 2 School [cold clothes recycling] 
Please leave until the canopy before 10am on day of collection only. 
 
Wednesday 22nd November:  flu vaccinations  
 
Friday 1st December 3.30pm:   Christmas Fayre 
Games, refreshments, cakes, Fr Christmas, tombolas and more! 
 
Tuesday 12th December 10am:   School choir carol singing in Tesco, Leigh 
 
Thursday 14th December 2.30pm:  performance by Y3 class 
 
Tuesday 19th December 2.15pm and Wednesday 20th December 9.30am 

A KING IS BORN 
Nativity musical starring Y2 with Reception and Y1 as supporting cast! 

 
Wednesday 20th December [pm]:  Christmas party afternoon [non uniform] 
 
Thursday 21st December:  Mellors Christmas dinner  
Packed lunches are welcome to join us [£2.20]! Antlers, santa hats etc… may be worn.  
 
Friday 22nd December [9.30am]:  Christmas Mass in hall   
 

Autumn Term 2017 finishes at 2.30pm on Friday 22nd December 
Spring Term 2018 begins on Monday 8th January  

  

 
Remembrance Parades 

 
If any pupils would like to represent Sacred Heart in either of the local 
Remembrance Parades on Sunday 12th November, please be at: 
 Tyldesley Market Square for 10.05 OR 
 Atherton Collieries, Alder St for 10.10am 
This is a community event to which families are invited [not school  
organised].  We usually have a few volunteers in each paraded wearing 
Sacred Heart uniform.  Thank you! 
 
Thank you for items donated  to Atherton Shelter for Hope.  To raise 
even more for the charity, both Mrs Woodward and Miss Ditchfield are 
sleeping outdoors on Saturday 11th November.  Good luck!    

Characters from Drama in a Day club:  The Wizard of Oz 
 


